
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
The Council of the City of Danville, Virginia, will hold a Public

Hearing on Tuesday, December 17, 2024, 7:00 pm, or as soon after

as may be heard, in Council Chambers, Fourth Floor, Municipal

Building, 427 Patton Street, to consider the execution of a lease

agreement with Averett University to provide aviation services and

leased premises space at the Danville Regional Airport.

A copy of the proposed lease agreement is available for examina-

tion in the Office of the City Clerk, Room 428, 427 Patton Street,

Municipal Building, Danville, Virginia, Monday through Friday 8:00

a.m. to 5:00 p.m.

BY AUTHORITY OF THE COUNCIL

CITY OF DANVILLE, VIRGINIA

Susan M. DeMasi, CMC, City Clerk


